
 
Melbourne Airport Authority  

Melbourne Orlando International Airport 
Melbourne, Florida 

 
 
 

Melbourne Orlando International Airport hereby publishes a proposed overall goal for its 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 2022 to FY 2024.   
 
The proposed overall goal is 6.1% for all FAA-AIP funded projects in FY 2022 to FY 2024.  
The methodology used in developing this goal is available for review and comment during 
normal business hours, until February 26, 2024, at the administrative offices of the  
Melbourne Orlando International Airport, One Air Terminal Parkway, Melbourne, FL 
32901.   
 
For additional information and questions, please contact Summer L. Wyllie-Vitt at (321) 
723-6227 x163, during normal business hours.  

 
 


